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January 27th, 2023 
 
STARS Steering Committee   
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education   
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102  Philadelphia, PA 19103  
RE: Humber College STARS Report Submission 2023    
 
Dear Sir/Madam,   
 
It is my pleasure to submit Humber College's fourth Sustainability Tracking, Assessment & Rating 
System (STARS) submission for 2023 to the Association for Advancement of Sustainability in Higher 
Education (AASHE). This submission represents the work of numerous staff, faculty and students 
from across our institution.   
 
With every STARS submission, Humber reaffirms its commitment to the reduction of environmental 
impacts, as well as to the creation of a more sustainable, equitable, diverse and inclusive campus 
community. Supported by our Office of Sustainability, Humber College strives not only to meet 
established sustainability benchmarks but to participate in the creation of new and innovative 
approaches to environmental stewardship on campus.   
 
STARS continues to be an invaluable guide on this journey through the provision of best practice, 
and through its role in connecting us to other colleges and universities who share a desire to learn, 
grow, and advance together.   
 
It is thanks to this guidance that we have improved our fourth STARS submission and with this 
update we have a stronger understanding of where we excel, and where we can further push 
boundaries.   
 
I affirm the information of our 2023 STARS submission is an accurate reflection of Humber College's 
current sustainability performance.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Anne Marie Vaughan, Ed.D. 
President and CEO 
Humber College 


